
 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

  

Warwickshire Family Newsletter 

 

Please find attached the latest Family Information letter from Warwickshire County Council.  

Compass Newsletter 

 

Please find attached the latest Compass newsletter. 

Nuneaton and Family Centres Virtual Timetable 

 

Please find attached the above timetable with details of activities from Tuesday 26th April to Friday 

17th July 2020.  

D Worth School Counsellor – Useful Links 

Please find below useful links for managing feelings relating to the changes to lockdown 

https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/for-children-and-young-people/coronavirus/managing-

feelings-about-changes-to-lockdown/?utm_source=Schools+Updates&utm_campaign=928d76c7d4-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_25_03_46_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_d23e44bb74-

928d76c7d4-74759535 

Google Classroom 'live stream' support for students 

Teachers will be enabling the 'live stream' option at various points during the week.  This means that 

students will be able to ask teachers questions about the lesson/work and receive an immediate 

response.    For this to work in the best interests of all students, please can you read the attached 

agreed student code of conduct with your son/daughter which will be in operation when the 'live 

stream' is open.  We know that the overwhelming majority of students will engage positively in this 

interaction and will see this as a helpful addition to their learning.    Students should continue to 

check notifications within Google Classroom to understand when a teacher will be available to help 

them directly for each subject.  

'Well done' reward animated postcards 

We continue to be impressed with the diligence and conscientious nature being shown by students in 

these circumstances and teachers have recently been issuing animated reward postcards via Google 

Classroom to recognise great efforts by students.  Look out for these via the Google Classroom 

stream option.   

Many thanks for your continued support with remote learning.   

Future Doctors Week 

Good Afternoon, 

From July 20th - 24th we're running our Future Doctors week online for your students aged 14-18 

who might be considering careers in healthcare and we also have a totally free guide to writing the 

perfect med school personal statement for all of your students that are interested in careers in 

medicine to receive a copy. 

Students spend the Future Doctors Week learning everything they need to apply to med school and 

will gain some fantastic work experience too to help with applications, all from the comfort of their 

own homes.   

https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/for-children-and-young-people/coronavirus/managing-feelings-about-changes-to-lockdown/?utm_source=Schools+Updates&utm_campaign=928d76c7d4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_25_03_46_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_d23e44bb74-928d76c7d4-74759535
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/for-children-and-young-people/coronavirus/managing-feelings-about-changes-to-lockdown/?utm_source=Schools+Updates&utm_campaign=928d76c7d4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_25_03_46_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_d23e44bb74-928d76c7d4-74759535
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/for-children-and-young-people/coronavirus/managing-feelings-about-changes-to-lockdown/?utm_source=Schools+Updates&utm_campaign=928d76c7d4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_25_03_46_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_d23e44bb74-928d76c7d4-74759535
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/for-children-and-young-people/coronavirus/managing-feelings-about-changes-to-lockdown/?utm_source=Schools+Updates&utm_campaign=928d76c7d4-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2019_04_25_03_46_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_d23e44bb74-928d76c7d4-74759535


With medical work experience being such a critical aspect to a successful application and world 

events currently making that very difficult to obtain, we wanted to incorporate this into an online 

course, led by current practicing UK NHS doctors. 

School starts July 20th - July 24th and full details can be found by your students 

visiting https://www.premedprojects.co.uk/future-doctors-week-online and that's where any of your 
students aged 14-18 who are considering choosing medicine at university can also receive their free 

guide to perfecting the personal statement for medicine. 

 
Thanks a lot and we hope to see them soon! 

 
Jasmine Little 

 

The PremedProjects Team 
 

YEAR 10 - 13  

Virtual Work Experience Opportunity 

Virtual work experience from Fusion JV, working on behalf of HS2. 

The programme is open to any students in years 10-13, and would be of particular interest to 

any students considering a career in archaeology, ecology, engineering, or any career within 

the construction industry.  

This offer is available on first come first serve basis and cohort is 20 students for the session 

starting 27th July. 

The programme will use the Google Classroom platform to share resources, host all of the 

speaker sessions and allow the students to work collaboratively in small groups. 

The link to apply is here: 

https://www.s4snextgen.org/Opportunities/View/id/733. 

Please feel free to contact Becky, if you have any further questions. Becky can be reached 

on her email becky.tranter@fusion-JV.com 

https://premedprojects.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=500e94a232b1cc19c4fcb1318&id=93acd8d442&e=14f645b39e
https://www.s4snextgen.org/Opportunities/View/id/733
mailto:becky.tranter@fusion-JV.com

